
From: Paula [mailto:topaz149@cox.net]  
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2012 6:03 AM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Cc: martiemerald@sandiego.gov; JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; JMinto@cis.antee.ca.us; 
JRyan@santee.ca.us 
Subject: CEC record-Docket#11 AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case 
 
I am Paula Sutera, and I live on Mission Gorge Road in Santee, California.  
I am pleading with you to reject the Quail Bush power plant near our home. 
  
The site is not suitable within our community. There are so many other places that would be better suited 
to this kind of project. 
  
The people of Santee want to preserve our way of life and this project would severely jeopardize that 
need. 
  
Thank you for you consideration. 
Paula Sutera 
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